
Campaign Against New Town CANT 

 

A Team of representatives from North Elmham and neighbouring parishes 
has been set up to oppose the proposals by development company 
Lanpro to build 10,000 homes in the open countryside. Those proposals 
appear to be hitched on to the idea that the Mid Norfolk Railway line from 
County School will take everyone far and wide in the area and even in the 
country! The proposals are being considered at the Breckland Council 
meeting on Thursday 25th October in Dereham. Lanpro are, as well, 
seeking to obtain consent by dealing directly with central government, in 
other words jumping over the planning system and local democracy. 
 
CANT has dropped leaflets to householders urging residents to write 
letters of objection to all Breckland Councillors as well as the Government 
Office.   
 
CANT has arranged transport to the Meeting in Dereham on 25th October. 
 
CANT has a Team meeting planned for Tuesday 9th October at 7.30 p.m. 
in the Sports Pavilion at North Elmham.  We will be discussing the planned 
visit to the Breckland Council meeting on 25th October, and other actions 
that can be taken to kick this proposal into touch.  CANT remains 
concerned that even if Breckland Council does not support the proposal 
LANPRO will lobby Government. 
 
✓ You can help by writing letters of objection to Government and to 

the Breckland Councillors. 
✓ You can help by attending the meeting on 25th October. 
✓ You can hold one of our banners at that meeting. 
✓ You can help by signing our petition.   

 
Make contact with our Team leaders in each Parish for more information 
on how you can help. 
 
For more information contact: 

North Elmham:  Mike Gower              mike.gower2016@outlook.com  

                          Charles Robinson     lafouly@aol.com 
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